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info@communitycouncils.org

From: pl hamlett [plhamlett@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 10:16 PM
To: info@communitycouncils.org
Subject: FW: Berta's Briefings - What Road Concerns Are On Your Mind?

Pls fwd to CPCC members 

 
Thanks 

Peter Hamlett 
CPCC President 

From: Representative_Berta_Gardner@legis.state.ak.us 
To: Representative_Berta_Gardner@legis.state.ak.us 

Subject: Berta's Briefings - What Road Concerns Are On Your Mind? 
Date: Fri, 27 Jul 2012 23:54:54 +0000 

 
Serving Geneva Woods, College Village, Green Acres, Tudor, Taku & Campbell Park  

Write Me: 716 W. 4th Ave Ste 340 
Anchorage, AK 99501-2133 
Call Me: 1-800-331-4930 

E-Mail Me: Rep_Berta_Gardner@legis.state.ak.us 
My Website: http://www.repbertagardner.com 

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/BertaGardner 

JULY 27, 2012  

What Road Concerns Are On Your Mind? 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

 

        In between all this summer’s great 
Alaska activities, I have had the 
opportunity to meet with many of you 
to find out what issues are of concern 
to you, and given the fairly significant 
road construction underway in the 
heart of Anchorage, I am hearing a lot 
about transportation issues. 
  
   I am planning a tour of our Midtown 
district with state transportation 
officials to look at our streets and 
roads.  Please let me know if there are 
particular areas you'd like to be sure we 
see.   
  
       I should mention that state 
transportation people generally deal 
with major roadways and have very 
little to do with neighborhood streets - 
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which are the responsibility of the Municipality, but I will welcome hearing any of 
your road concerns.  
      I'm Berta and I'm still listening, 

 
  

To unsubscribe from Berta's Briefings click here 


